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Friday 30th June 2017 

ST NEOT NURSERY NEWS 
The next sound of the week is ‘i’.  Next 

week our book is ‘Gilbert In Deep’.   
Children can bring in something related to 

’Under the Sea’ for Show and Tell  
on Tuesday and Wednesday only please.   

 

All St Neot School children including the Nursery will have art work displayed at the Liskeard Show, on Saturday 8th July 2017.  Could 

you inform us if you would rather the work was not displayed. Labels on their work will have their first name and year group only. 

SPONSORED SING 
The sponsored sing  organised by the School Council took 
place on Thursday afternoon.  The children sang over four-
teen songs in 35 minutes.  This was a joyous event with all 
pupils in the school participating.   Please could you send 
any sponsor money in by Monday 3rd of July 2017.  All 

proceeds will go to  
School in a Bag.   

http://www.schoolinabag.org/ 

MUSIC FOR ALL WEEKEND 

We hope you enjoyed the concert on 
Saturday, although the choir wasn’t at full 

strength they sang beautifully and we  
received a lot of compliments at the end 

of the evening.  

PETER PAN FRIDAY 7TH JULY 1.30 AND 6.00PM 
This year Fowey Class will be presenting Peter Pan.  As you know we have to pay a 

contribution to Great Ormond Street Hospital to use the rights of the play and as such 
we are selling tickets for £2 per person.  Tickets won’t be   numbered and only seats for the disabled 

can be reserved.  Tickets are now on sale. 

THE BIG DIG 
On Friday, 23rd,June, Loveny Class were invited to visit 
West Northwood Farm by Mr Hart. There is an archaeo-

logical dig taking place on his land. It is believed that there 
was once a Bronze Age settlement on the hill. The chil-

dren enjoyed exploring the area and finding the remains of 
roundhouses. They return on July 6th to see the progress 

of the dig. 

DRUM AND RECORDER ASSEMBLY 
 MONDAY 17TH JULY 2.30PM 

EVERYONE WELCOME 

 Year Group Staff 

Fowey Y5 and Y6 (Fowey Classroom) 
Fowey Y4 (Bedalder Room) 

Mr Jewell 
Mrs Bennett (am) 
Mrs Rowe 
Mrs Martin 
Mrs Harvey 

Loveny Y2 and Y3 (Loveny Classroom) Miss Kelly (Mrs Gouge) 
Ms Worth 
Mrs Bunt 
Mrs Moss 

Dewey Foundation and Y1 (Dewey Class-
room) 

Mrs Bowden 
Miss Ashman 
Mrs Bennett (pm) 

Nursery Mrs Tindal 
Mrs O’Neill 
Mrs Lawrence 

EGGS AND TEDDY TOMBOLA 
Sales of eggs at the 

school has raised a huge 
£92. Eggs should be avail-

able to buy again soon. 
£29 was raised at the Car-
nival teddy   tombola last 
weekend, thank you to 

everyone who donated teddies.  

FOOTBALL 
Our apologies for missing Jake off the list of the children 
who took part in the football tournament.  We are pleased 

to have had sponsorship for a new kit and Jake has  
chosen an orange goalie kit. 

AFTER SCHOOL FOOTBALL will finish on Monday, 10th. 
July, 2017.   

THE BIG DAY 
Miss Kelly is getting married in August to Will.   Her married 

name will be Mrs Gouge.  We look forward to seeing the 
wedding pictures in September and wish her a very happy 

wedding day.   

SAFEGUARDING 
 Police in Cornwall post a safety warning to parents, over 
a new feature on Snapchat. Snap Map can let friends 
see exactly where you are when you are using the app, 
once you update it.  Officers in St Austell are urging 
mums and dads to select 'ghost mode', to block their 
children's locations. 
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